
June29, I995
104 Karen Place
Bridgewater, NJ 08807

Chief of Police Richard Y oorhees
Bridgewater Police Department
505 US Hwy No. 202-206
Bridgewatei Nr ogsoz

Dear Richard Voorhees:

I would like to cornmend the Bridgewater Police Department,.and in particular; Ofiicer I-.
Galli, for ajob well done. My mother, Jean Shepley, passed away onMay Z9thof this
year, and Officer Galli was the first on the scene. He handled tl,re very difficult and
emotional situation with the highest level of professipnalism. Therefore,l would like to
extend my deepest gratitude toward Officer Galli in the form of this commendation.

I would have written earlier, however, this past month has been very difficult for myself. I
will be moving soon, and can only hope that the next township has an equally exceptional
police force. Once again, thank you.

Sincerely,

David Shepley / (
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